
From: Elizabeth A. Hill <EAHILL@scdjj.net>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/15/2015 4:04:56 PM
Subject: RE: Introduction

Hi, Holly –
 
Congratulations, again!  I am so excited for you to be in this new role. 
 
If you ever need anything, please let me know.
 
Look forward to working with you, Elizabeth
 
Elizabeth A. Hill
General Counsel
SC Department of Juvenile Justice
Post Office Box 21069
Columbia, SC 29221
803.896.4815   FAX: 803.896.5738
eahill@scdjj.net
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2015 10:46 AM
 
To: Adam Witsett - SLED <awhitsett@sled.sc.gov>; Toomey, Bob <btoomey@daodas.sc.gov>; Byron Roberts - HHS 
<robertsb@scdhhs.gov>; Avant, David <David.Avant@admin.sc.gov>; David Tatarsky - DOC <tatarsky.david@doc.sc.
gov>; Elizabeth A. Hill <EAHILL@scdjj.net>; Emily Johnson - PRT <ejohnson@scprt.com>; Frank "Val" Valenta - DMV 
<val.valenta@scdmv.net>; Gwen McGriff - DOI <gmcgriff@doi.sc.gov>; Karen Manning - Commerce 
<kmanning@sccommerce.com>; Linda McDonald <mcdonaldlc@scdot.org>; Summers, Mason <Mason.
Summers@admin.sc.gov>; Matthew Buchanan - PPP <matthew.buchanan@ppp.sc.gov>; Melina Mann - LLR <melina.
mann@llr.sc.gov>; Milton Kimpson - DOR <milton.kimpson@dor.sc.gov>; Tony Catone - DSS <tony.catone@dss.sc.
gov>; Warren Ganjehsani - DPS <wganjehsani@scdps.gov>
 
Cc: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
 
Subject: Introduction
 
Greetings Cabinet GCs,
 
As some of you may know, I was recently appointed as the Governor’s Chief Legal Counsel.  Just wanted to send a 
note of introduction, particularly for those of you that I have not met.  Prior to this, I was the Director of LLR and most 
recently assisted at DSS for a few months, so I understand what it’s like to be in an agency.  I look forward to 
continuing to assist agencies in my new role.      
 
Just as a reminder, if your agency is dealing with a FOIA that may be of interest to our office, please notify me or 
Becca Schimsa at RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov.  
 
My contact information is below, including my cell phone number.  If I can ever be of assistance to you, please don’t 
hesitate to contact me.   Look forward to working with you.  
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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